cINCINNATI

interdepartment Correspondence Sheet

October 11, 2022

To: Mayor and Members of City Council 202201863
From: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager
Subject: Presentation — Proposed Planned Development #95, Gateway Lofts

Attached is the presentation for proposed Planned Development #95, Gateway Lofts, in CUF. The item
has been placed on the October 11, 2022 Equitable Growth and Housing committee agenda.

cc: Katherine Keough-Jurs, FAICP, Director W
Department of City Planning and Engagemen
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